Jeremy Graves

From: Robert Eyler [eyler@marineconomicforum.org]
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 3:07 PM

To: Jeremy Graves

Cc: Robert Eyler

Subject: RE: Emails on Sausalito MEF Status Report
Hi Jeremy:

I think it is important that these types of communications take place. My response is that I agree that these may not fit
Sausalito perfectly, and they are our initial look at some comparison cities. Our analysis of Sausalito will show whether
these are ultimately good matches or not, they may not be. It is important that Sausalito residents and business realize
that these progress reports are updates and not final declarations of findings. That will come at the end. All comments
are good ones. These show the passion in Sausalito around these issues and a corroboration of some of the issues we
thought would crop up.

Thanks, Jeremy.
Rob.

Robert Eyler, Ph.D.

Interim CEO

Marin Economic Forum
eyler@marineconomicforum.org
707-318-0348

From: Jeremy Graves [JGraves@ci.sausalito.ca.us]
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 2:41 PM
To: Robert Eyler

Cc: Jonathan Leone; Adam Politzer

Subject: Emails on Sausalito MEF Status Report

Rob —

Attached are 2 emails | have received on your status report on the MEF study. Do you have any responses or comments
you would like me to pass on the BAC tomorrow morning?

-- Jeremy

Jeremy Graves, AICP

Community Development Director
City of Sausalito

420 Litho Street

Sausalito, CA 94965
igraves@ci.sausalito.ca,us

t 415/289-4133

f 415/339-2256




